

To: President of NASU- Acad. B.Y. PATON
The National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine
01030, Kyiv, Volodymyrska, 54

20.11.2018

Dear Boris Yevgenievich, Distinguished Colleagues,

We sincere congratulate you on your centenary jubilee and the centenary anniversary of the Ukrainian National Academy of Sciences. Your Academy has united talented scientists and researchers, has formed a solid foundation for the development of Ukrainian science, and has done a lot to prepare and support people of science.

We hope for further cooperation and sincerely wish you vigour and health, the joy of wisdom, good luck and continued success! Health is inherent in optimists, joy is achieved by wisdom, and luck comes to those who can achieve success in their work.

We wish the Ukrainian people and the Academy of Sciences peace, well-being and speedy prosperity!

Sincerely Yours,

Prof. Hasan MANDAL

President of TÜBİTAK